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YOUR TURNJANELLE TAPPHORN AND MICHELLE TALSMA EVERSON 

Free discussion series is a resource for caregivers 

 
 

of caring for a loved one. Why not share 
them in conversation with others who 
are going through the same journey? 

Duet offers a new resourcefor family 
careb>ivers in its "Finding Meaning and 
Hope" video discussion se ries. This 10. 
week, peer-led groupdiscussion is a free 
outreach to members of your communi- 
ty whoare caregivers. 

Based on the book "Loving Someone 
Who Has Dementia: How to Find Hope 
While Coping With St ress and Grief," by 
Pauline Boss, Ph.D., the Finding Mean- 
ing and Hope video series is a struc- 
tured, peer-led conversation for care- 
givers of loved ones to equip them with 

the need for this conversation and re- 
sow·ce in his support group at the Ter- 
races senior-living community. So he 
trainedas a facilitator with Duettoshare 
withothe rs. 

"Thevideoseriesis just good for an y- 
one who wants to get a handle on what's 
going on in their caregiving lives," Car- 
michael said "It's truly unique in con- 
cept and gives meaning and hope to oth- 
ers. 

"I would encow·age anyone on this 
path to take the time to lead this series." 

This spring, the 10.week Finding 
Meaningand Hope video and discussion 
groups for family caregivers are debut- 

crucialto reducing their stress, reclaim- 
ing hope and improving their health and 
well-being," said Ann Wheat, caregiver 
services director for Duet. 

"These groups are all led by trained 
volunteers and are freeof charge to the 
caregivers whoattend them. We hope to 
change lives through this newand excit- 
ing initiative." 

Duet has trained volunteer facilita- 
torsfor the"FindingMeaning and Hope" 
video and discussion series who needlo- 
cations to host the groups, Wheat ex- 
plained. "If a local faith community, 
community center or other organization 
would be willing to host a discussion 

groups or to connect about providing a 
space. New video discussion groups are 
in the works continuously. Visit 
www.duetaz.org/index.php/finding- 
meaning-and-hope-video-discussion-se- 
riesforthelatest groupadditionsand in- 
formation. 

JanelleTapphorn is the comm unica.tions 
intern at Duet and a freelance writer. 
MichelleTalsma Everson is the PR 
coordinator at Duet and afree/ance write r. 
You can find her work at 
www.mteverson.com. 
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tools to lower stress, build resilienceand 
stay healthy.It is made possible through 
support from Virginia G. Piper Charita- 
ble n·ust. 

Ron Carmichael, caregiver to his 
wife,Pat, for the past seven years, saw 

ing in metroPhoenix and Tucson. 
"The powerof the videoseriesis that, 

each week, through a 20.minute video, 
Dr. Boss gives caregivers an under- 
standingof their ambiguous loss jow·ney 
andteachesthemthetechniquesthatare 

group that would greatly help ow· ef- 
fort." 

Community members can contact 
Duet at info@duetaz.orgor 602-274-5022 
to find out about the "Finding Meaning 
and Hope" video discussion ser ies 

You've 
walked the 
walk You un- 
derstand the 
challenges 
and victories 
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